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P&C COLOUR FUN RUN 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NAIDOC PUBLIC SPEAKING CHALLENGE 
Last week, Talarah & Charli (Yr 6) and Kingston & Eamon (Yr 5) represented GEPS at the NAIDOC 

Public Speaking Challenge at Griffith High School. They dedicated a great deal of time and effort 

preparing their speeches, and all performed outstandingly. We are so proud to share that Talarah 

and Charli placed equal second, while Kingston and Eamon achieved an impressive top five 

placing! Our students received excellent feedback from the adjudicators and were inspired by the 

powerful speeches from other schools.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

It is just over one week to go before the School 

Fun Run. If you’re yet to do so, please sign up at 

funrun.com.au. 

The Wristband Competition winner from last 

week is Nisa G from 3/4G. Congratulations Nisa! 

With everyone’s efforts we have now raised over 

$24 000 to go towards air-conditioning for our 

school hall. Great work to everyone who has 

raised money so far, we are so appreciative! It is 

not too late to get involved, simply create a 

profile at funrun.com.au.  
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SRC FOOTY COLOURS DAY & DISCO 

Thanks to our SRC, Mrs Hunt and Mrs Arnold for your amazing work organising footy 

colours day and the disco. The students had an awesome day. The SRC raised $762!    

All of the proceeds are going to the Fight Cancer Foundation. Thanks to our community 

for your support of this worthy cause. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR IMPACT IN NUMBERS 
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Outstanding Student 
Awards 

Week 7   Term 3 
KA Valentina P, Ilaria T, Dawood A 

KHR Molly S, Kirpa K 

KM Ellie C, Ian G 

KS Arielle D, Scarlett C 

1D Krish M 

1K Edoardo V, Drew H 

1M Keenan T, Patrick W 

2B Jaelyn S, Carter J 

2CW Frank M, Maria L, Sadie M 

2N Amelia D, Taleaha F, Dakota E 

3/4C Milania R  

3/4G Jemima P, Deklan D 

3/4H Lillie P, Jaylah J, Krizha J 

3/4RA Audrey P, Charli L, Ege Y 

3/4S Tahlee D, Noah F, Tate B 

5H Selina C, Mason S, Marnia H 

5Q Tevita M, Jordan C, Peyton M, Cherry K 

5/6M Ollie N, Zac T 

6CB Charli T, Talarah J, Azarlah M 

6N Angus P, Susanita L, Emma M 

 

 

GIRLS SOCCER 

TRIUMPH  

What an incredible performance from 

our Griffith East Girls Soccer team! In 

a nail-biting clash against Leeton 

Public, the game went into extra time 

before our girls powered through to 

claim a 3–1 victory. Every single 

player put in an outstanding effort, 

showing teamwork, determination, 

and skill from start to finish. A special 

mention to Elise A, who stole the 

show with an amazing hat trick!  The 

girls now advance to the Riverina 

Final against Lake Albert in Wagga. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOYS AFL SUCCESS 
Congratulations to our boys AFL team who 

have had two convincing wins in the past 

two weeks. Last week they defeated 

Forbes to move through to the Riverina 

Final. On Monday they convincingly 

defeated Deniliquin South to win the 

Riverina Final by 84-16. This means our 

boys will now participate in the State Finals 

of the PSSA Tony Lockett Shield on 

Monday 22 September. Thanks to Mr 

Nancarrow, our super-coach, field umpire  

Mr Harrison, all the dads who’ve rotated 

through goal umpire duties and parents 

who have provided transport, for your 

support. We couldn’t have done it without 

you! 

 

 

GEPS P&C CANTEEN VOLUNTEER 

VOUCHER WINNERS 

BIBI TODDE & ANGELA BERTOLLO 

THANKS TO EVERYONE WHO 

VOLUNTEERS IN OUR CANTEEN 

WE COULD NOT RUN THIS SERVICE 

WITHOUT YOU 
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 CANTEEN  ROSTER 
Mon 15 September  
Rebecca Codemo 
Tues 16 September 
Kylie Zandona 
Wed 17 September 
Carolyn Musitano  
Thurs 18 September 
Jade Gooda, Kate Crosato 
Fri 19 September 
Sonia Roitzsch 

CAKE ROSTER 
Wed 17 September 
Kate Crosato, Safaa Al-zghoul, 
Jodie Pandolfo, Angela Zirilli, 
Sarah Armstrong 
Canteen Phone  0482 381 
182 

 

Term 
Three 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

8 

8 Sept 
3/4H Walk for 
Duchenne’s Day 
 
 

9 Sept 
 

10 Sept 
Girls PSSA Soccer 
v Lake Albert 

11 Sept 
MRHS Yr 6 
Transition 9.00 – 
11.35 
3-6 Assembly 
3/4G 

12 Sept 
Fathers, 
Grandfathers & 
Uncles Breakfast 
8.00am 
K-2 Assembly led 
by teachers 

9 

15 Sept 
Boys PSSA Touch 
vs Parkview 

16 Sept 17 Sept 18 Sept 
3-6 Assembly 5H 

19 Sept 
P & C COLOUR 
FUN RUN  

10 

22 Sept 
Tournament of 
the Minds 
Showcase 

23 Sept 
Year 5 Leadership 
day 

24 Sept 
K-2 Lake 
Wyangan 
Excursion 
Year 3 Sleepover 

25 Sept 
MRHS Yr 6 
Transition 9.00 – 
11.35 
Year 3 Activities 
Day 
3-6 Assembly 6N 
 

26 Sept 
 

LAST DAY OF 
TERM 3 

Term 
Four 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

1 

13 Oct 
School 
Development 
Day 

14 Oct 
Students Start 
Term 4 
Footsteps Dance 
Program 

15 Oct 
Swimming 
Program Starts 
Footsteps Dance 
Program 
 

16 Oct 
Footsteps Dance 
Program 
3-6 Assembly 

17 Oct 
Footsteps Dance 
Program 
K-2 Assembly 

2 

20 Oct 
Kindergarten 
Orientation 
Parent 
Information 
Meeting 6pm 

21 Oct 
 

22 Oct 
Swimming 
Program 
State Athletics 

23 Oct 
3-6 Assembly 
State Athletics 
 

24 Oct 
K-2 Assembly 

 
SWIMMING PROGRAMS 

Our school swimming programs commence next term on 

Wednesday 15 October. 

Our Term 4 Swimming Program for 3-6 students has a small 

number of places left! Don’t miss this fantastic opportunity for 

your child to get swimming lessons at the discounted price of 

$50 per child. Permission and payment can be made via School 

Bytes or contact our helpful staff in the office. 

Our Term 4 Swimming Program for K-2 students has only a very 

small number of places available. Please contact the office if you 

would like your child to attend. 


